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UCT notes some concerns relating to law exam paper 
 

The University of Cape Town (UCT) has been made aware of concerns raised by some 
students relating to one exam paper in the Faculty of Law.  

 
UCT is addressing the issue through the applicable internal channels. 
 

The university will provide any updates – as and when necessary – once all internal 
processes have been concluded. 
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